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Karen, 

Thanks so much for reaching out.  I forwarded your question directly to my contractor and 
asked for their input.  I let them know it was imperative that everything matched. 

 

They took time to review everything for me once more.  They looked at the existing roof 
shingles and confirmed that the new shingles are the same size, style and color. 

 

They confirmed everything is in good order and the lead will be joining me at the committee 
meeting on January 22. 

 

As always, don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. 

Hope this helps. 

 

Have a great night! 
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